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Dear Sir

My comments are as follows:-

(a) I support the establisment of Private Columbaria Licensing Board. The Board members
should be nominated from DB members and-registered professionals in HK.

(b) I support the licensing period to be set at 5 years.

(c) No view on cessation of business.

(d) No exemption from the Licensing Scheme should be granted.

(e) All unregistered columbaria should be prohibited to run the business and criminalsanction
should be imposed. ‘

(f) The transition period should be shortened to 6 months.

Anderson CB Chan






